
 

 

 

3/01/2017 

Notice for Consultancy Firms 

Consequent upon issuance of new model RFP Document vide MORTH circular no. H-39011/30/2015-
P&P(Pt-I),  Dated 22/08/2016, it is required to collect additional data pertaining to experience of 
firms in modern IT Technologies   like LiDAR, GPR, Digitization of Cadastral Maps, etc.  The input 
forms have accordingly been updated & all the registered consulting firms are requested to fill up 
the necessary information in the relevant boxes provided for this purpose.  

It may be noted that the non- fulfillment of the sought information shall be treated as ‘NIL’ by 
default & INFRACON will not be responsible for underscoring by the Consultancy Firms during 
Technical Evaluation in the absence of desired information.  

It is therefore requested to fill up the information by 10.01.2017 positively.  

 

Sandeep Kumar 
GM(INFRACON) 

 

 


